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Rep. Vorpagel Votes to Override Governor’s Harmful Veto  

 
Madison- State Representative Tyler Vorpagel (R-Plymouth) issued the following today’s Floor 

Session to override the Governor’s veto on AB 336. 

 

“Wisconsin businesses are facing massive worker shortages. Every day businesses are shutting 

their doors or limiting hours and services because they cannot find help.  Local business are 

offering more than double the minimum wage and are still unable to fill positions.  Today the 

Assembly held a vote to override Governor Evers’ veto and join 26 other states in ending the 

enhanced federal unemployment benefits early, getting more people into our workforce and off 

unemployment. 

 

“After the Governor vetoed this legislation I heard from business across the district who are in 

dire need for workers.  Today we offered our Democratic colleagues the opportunity to join us in 

supporting our small businesses who need help as they recover from the past 17 months.  It 

frustrates me that not one of them could put the needs of their constituents above politics and do 

what was right for Wisconsin.” 

 

Representative Tyler Vorpagel (R-Plymouth) serves the 27th Assembly District which includes 

Kiel, Cleveland, Elkhart Lake, Howards Grove, Plymouth, Kohler, and Sheboygan. 
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